

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993

Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

23rd April 2019

Dear Year 6 parents and children,

Year 6 Leavers' Assembly 2019

Due to a clash with previously scheduled dates, we would like to inform you that the date for the Year 6 Leavers' assembly has been amended to Friday 12th July at 9.15am in the school hall. There will be refreshments provided after the service and we do hope that you will be able to join with the staff afterwards to celebrate with the children and to sign their Leavers' books.

We look forward to welcoming you on this special occasion and to celebrate our Y6 children's journey and experiences throughout their time at Avalon.

With very best wishes,

Mrs J Callaway Headteacher







